

Meeting Date 1-16-24 Meeting Location: Room 18

Members present	Trish Miller-Facilitator/Teacher, Eva Almonte-Principal, Rosa Leon-Parent, Mayra Jauregui-Teacher
Members absent	Mike Addotta-Parent
Constituency group represented	

- I.** Called to order at 2:15 by Trish Miller
- II.** Approval of Minutes for 11-14-23 by Trish Miller

DISCUSSION NOTES	N/A
CONCLUSIONS	Seconded by Rosa Leon

**III.** Call to the audience

DISCUSSION NOTES	N/A
CONCLUSIONS	

**IV.** Reports

REPORTS TO REVIEW	Principal
DISCUSSION	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• A-F School letter grade came out. Hudlow is classified as a B. Need to bring that B to a stronger level so the action plan is to continue strong Tier One instruction. Tutoring for 3<sup>rd</sup> – 5<sup>th</sup> has started during the school day. Data review will continue. Intervention groups are continuing for all academic levels. Interventionists are continuing to push in and pull out.</li> <li>• Slip Into a Good Book was successful. The stock of slippers has been depleted so need donations in order to hold this event next year. Books are still plentiful.</li> </ul>

	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Staffing- A second grade and a kindergarten teacher have been hired. A monitor and an aide have also been hired. Only need now is one additional aide.</li> </ul>
<b>CONCLUSIONS</b>	
<b>DISCUSSION</b>	
<b>REPORTS TO REVIEW</b>	Family Engagement
<b>DISCUSSION</b>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Cafecitos are still to be announced.</li> <li>Love of Reading Event coming in March in the evening. More information to come as planning is ongoing.</li> </ul>
<b>CONCLUSIONS</b>	
<b>DISCUSSION</b>	

**V. Action Items**

<b>ITEM TITLE</b>	
<b>DISCUSSION NOTES</b>	
<b>RESOLUTION</b>	

<b>ITEM TITLE</b>	
<b>DISCUSSION NOTES</b>	
<b>RESOLUTION</b>	

**VI. Discussion/information items**

<b>ITEM TITLE</b>	Parent Teacher Association
<b>DISCUSSION NOTES</b>	The Holiday Shop fundraiser in December was successful. \$2100 sold. \$210 came back to Hudlow.

<b>ITEM TITLE</b>	Garden
<b>DISCUSSION NOTES</b>	Principal will ask staff at a different meeting who wants to form a committee for the garden.
<b>ITEM TITLE</b>	Rodeo
<b>DISCUSSION NOTES</b>	Activities for PreK-2 are in the planning stages. Many volunteers are needed to help.

**VII.** Submission of items for next agenda:

- Membership recruitment
- Budget
- Data from testing
- End of Year Events

**VIII.** The meeting was adjourned at 2:45pm by Trish Miller. Next meeting 4-16-24